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3 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Return to school 
 
Following the announcement earlier today from the Education Minister, I can confirm that we will 
be welcoming back students in Years 10, 11, 12 and 13 to full time face-to-face teaching from 
Monday March 15th. A copy of the announcement can be found here. 
 
I was delighted that the announcement also provides us with the flexibility to provide students in 
Years 7, 8 and 9 with the opportunity of a face-to-face check-in focussed on support for wellbeing 
and readiness for a full time return to their onsite learning after Easter. The details regarding the 
dates and times for these check-ins are still being discussed. However, I will be writing to you 
again on Friday when I will share the plan in more detail.   
 

As always, please let me take this opportunity to thank you for everything you have done to 
ensure that we have got through the last year in generally good shape and with the St Joseph’s 
community spirit very much alive. All at St Joseph’s are thrilled we are getting our students back 
into school and cannot wait to hear our corridors filled with exciting learning! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Jarrett 
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